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 Christmas Lights Switch On 

 
4.30pm Sunday 4th December 

 
The Village Team are expanding the 
switch on event this year. There will 

be lots more happening. 
Don’t miss it! 

 

 
  

 

New housing in Wickham 
 

Two sites have been allocated for 
housing in the village, one to the north of 
The Circle and the other in School Road. 

 
The planning application for School Road 
is progressing, the current application for 
land to the north has been refused and 

the developer asked to resubmit 
proposals. 

 
Links to the detailed plans are available 

on the parish council’s website 
www.wickhamparishcouncil.org  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Wickham Community Tennis Club  
 
Wickham Tennis Club is based at the two 

floodlit courts on Wickham Recreation 
Ground. 

 

The new club committee would love to 
see you on the courts. 

 

Join our friendly club session on a Friday 
evening 6.30 – 8pm. 

 

See the website or notice board by the 
courts for more information. 

 
www.wickhamtennisclub.co.uk 

 

 
is for everyone 

 

 

New benches 
 

Four new benches have been installed in 
the village which we hope everyone will 

enjoy! 
 

One in Lysander Meadow, one at the 
community centre and two in The Square 

by the bus shelter. 
 

 
Parish Council Meetings 

 

Held at Wickham Centre, all welcome to 
attend. 

 
Committees 7pm Wednesday 2nd 

November 
 

Full Council 7pm Monday 21st November 
 

Please see notice boards and website for 
agendas, dates and times of other meetings. 
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